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15. December 2023 | Investor Warning

ANNOUNCEMENT
Attention! The FMA warns investors against concluding transactions with:
Front-Management24

with its registered address apparently in New York
Web: front-service24.site

E-Mail: info@front-management24.online 4

This provider is not authorised to carry out banking transactions in Austria that require a licence. The provider is therefore neither permitted to trade on a commercial

basis on its own account or on behalf of others (Article 1 para. 1 no. 7 of the Austrian Banking Act (BWG; Bankwesengesetz)).

The basis for this publication is Article 4 para. 7 of the Austrian Banking Act (BWG; Bankwesengesetz).

«ZH1 Capital / OnlineWindows LLC FMA Report on Pensionskassen Q3 2023: assets under
management have fallen to € 25.17 bn (-1.02%),
performance for 2023 to date: +1.88% »
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